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Special Education Activities 

 High School Life Skills Program has been updated and re-vamped. 

Materials have been ordered to support a life skills curriculum vs. a 

regular academic curriculum. A cooking station has been added to the 

classroom set up, and academic materials have been ordered to support 

students to learn about hygiene, community government, fact or fake 

news, making conversations, addressing bullying, interview skills, 

seeking employment, living on your own, building self-motivation, 

kitchen skills, seeking employment, safe dating, and building patience.

 Currently we have 221 students on IEPs attending Browning Public 

Schools

 Attached is the presentation I put together for BMS to help explain 

the difference between 504s and IEPs.  When deciding the type of 

services, a student needs it is sometimes difficult to decide. The 

following breakdown hopefully makes it more simple to decide.


